
 
 

                                                       Date: March 26th, 2025 
 
Re: FRIENDS 4 CAUSE BOWLING FUNDRAISER 

 
 
Dear Parents, 

East Hill School’s Governing Board along with other EMSB elementary schools in Rivière-des-
Prairies have entered into a partnership with “Friends 4 Cause”. Through this partnership, this 
foundation will be supporting various projects and initiatives in our school. 
 
On Saturday, April 5th, “Friends 4 Cause” is organizing a bowling fundraiser in support of the 
“Autism Awareness Month”. East Hill community is invited to participate to this event. 
 
“Friends 4 Cause” is a non-profit organization focusing on community support through various 
fundraising efforts. Community support has always been at the forefront of their activities. This 
organization currently raises awareness and funds for The Lighthouse children's palliative care, 
and various Autism causes. 
 
Please find attached with this communication the bowling fundraiser flyer. For more information, 
you may contact the phone number on the flyer. 

 
Thank you all for your participation. 

 
 
Kind regards, 
 
East Hill Administration 
 
 
 

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC H1C 2H1 
 

                                     
 


